

NEOkla Minutes 6-10-2014

Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Virginia Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, James Stowers, and George Walker. The minutes of the May meeting and the treasurer's report were approved.

Solo Report – Jason Baney: The June 1st event on Lot 14E at the Fairgrounds had 72 entries, with 20 weekend members. The next events are June 15th at Stroud and July 6th on Lot 14E.

Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There are currently no dates scheduled.

Race Report: There was a discussion about the attendance at various races within the division.

New Business:

Betty Martin moved to authorize a payment of up to \$50.00 per hour for meeting room rental when necessary. Virginia Apker seconded. Motion carried.

Virginia Apker moved to pay Burnco \$50.00 when we meet there. James Stowers seconded. Motion carried.

There was discussion about the lack of attendance at Club Meetings. Members were asked to try to come up with some suggestions for improving attendance.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary